Response to Comments

Comment Set 35
Email from Michael Breen dated March 11, 2004

From: The Breen Family [Sbreens@cox.net]
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2004 9:54 PM
To: viejosystem @ aspeneg.com

Subject: Power Lineds

Do the right thing. Bury the power lines in Mission Veijo. I 35-1

Michael Breen

Viejo System Project D-163 May 2004



Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 35
Email from Michael Breen dated March 11, 2004

35-1 Thank you for providing your opinion. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
concerning the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.

Viejo System Project D-164 May 2004
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